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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
White Mass on Feb. 16 celebrated in gratitude for health care professionals 
 
GREEN BAY, Wis. (Feb. 13, 2020) – All are invited to the annual White Mass, also known as the 
Health Care Providers Mass, for the Diocese of Green Bay on Sunday, February 16, 2020, at 9 a.m. at 
St. Francis Xavier Cathedral in Green Bay. Bishop David L. Ricken will be the celebrant. 
 
A White Mass, named for the color typically worn by those in the medical field, is celebrated in gratitude 
for the dedication of health care professionals. Physicians, nurses, and all those serving in the wide 
variety of health care professions are invited and encouraged to attend, including retired personnel. 
Bishop Ricken will also impart a special blessing upon those attending from the medical field. 
 
“We are blessed to have our communities supported by dedicated women and men who serve in a 
wide variety of health care professions, including our local doctors and nurses. In addition, we hold in 
prayer all those whom they care for who are in need of healing,” said Bishop David L. Ricken. “The 
White Mass will give us the opportunity to unite our prayers of thanksgiving and petition for these 
individuals and especially to ask God’s blessing upon them.”  
 
All are welcome to attend this Mass in gratitude for the dedication of health care professionals and the 
patients they serve. 
 

### 
 
Who we are: As friends and followers of Jesus, the Catholic Diocese of Green Bay is devoted to 
fostering households and communities of discipleship through the mission and ministry of the Catholic 
Church. We are missionary disciples striving to lead all people to the Kingdom of God. Established in 
1868, the diocese is composed of 324,000 Catholics in 16 counties: Brown, Calumet, Door, Florence, 
Forest, Kewaunee, Langlade, Manitowoc, Marinette, Menominee, Oconto, Outagamie, Shawano, 
Waupaca, Waushara and Winnebago. 
 
Contact: Justine Lodl, director of communications, at 920-272-8213 or jlodl@gbdioc.org; or Sarah 
Gietman, communications coordinator, at 920-272-8209 or sgietman@gbdioc.org. 
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